
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EASTER  FLOWERS 
 
On Easter Sunday, April 20, 2025, the Sanctuary will be decorated with 
colorful Spring plants.  Please consider supporting this joyful expression of 
rebirth by offering a plant you may take home after worship.  You may 
complete the request form below and return it to the church office with your 
donation by Sunday, March 30, 2025.  Please make your check out to 
CCBUCC and enter “Easter Flowers” on the memo line.  You may also email 
your request to the church office (ccbinfo@ccbucc.org) and make your 
donation through myEoffering on the website (www.ccbucc.org). 
 

Thank you for your generosity in making 
our worship space colorful and bright! 

 
# of Plants  __________  x  $15.00 each  =  Total  $ ________________ 

 
Your Name: 

______________________________________________________ 
 
Dedication: 
 

In Memory of 

______________________________________________________ 
 
In Honor of 

______________________________________________________ 
 

Check this box if you would prefer to donate to the CCB Worship 
Art Ministry in lieu of flowers. 

mailto:ccbinfo@ccbucc.org
http://www.ccbucc.org/

